

WURM, 8-11-2018, 14.00

present Harro, Ilse, Mark, Des, Paul, eBob, Aard, Wybren, Arpad

Harro: working on plots, flagging is not supported yet. Fixing how to deal with nans and infs. Will also pick up Kat7 work.

Ilse: find a well-behaved data set to test ff. C band maybe. Write up draft paper, or at least start writing, has been thining about it though. Working on a report of the CASA users group meeting, did her part. Brochure for JJ, needs to be subcontracted. Have to talk to new project manager, Giuseppe

Mark: looking at baseband data. Fixing SFXC, because it cannot handle 2GHz subbands. Fringes to eMerlin finally. 2sec integration memory problem, fixed by using 1sec. Looked at correlation with VEX2, generated by eBob. Works! Continue with bit of EHT data. Also looked at ff code, seems kind of ready for submission.

Des: basic tests needed, at least unit test, before submitting to NRAO

Paul: getting light path from Jb working, will make new one and then migrate. No progress with switches. Making a 3D design with guy from Astron, something to hold filter for WR. SKA design doc basically done.

eBob: playing with matplotlib

Aard: Jupyter/CASA. Let singularity build the whole thing including CASA, bootstrapfile. Need VM for server.

Wybren: see if Klaas is in, access to NRAO site remains problematic, seems to not be caused by us (?). Repository VM up and running, needs to know how to set it up. Short disussion, consensus to have 3 reps, svn, cvs, git, and enable separate users (svn used to be jive_cc only, no need for that at all).